Resolution

Northeast Florida Regional Council

2017-08
Honoring

Mr. Harlan Mason

WHEREAS, Mr. Lane Harlan Mason was appointed by Governor Rick Scott in July 2014 to
serve as a Gubernatorial representative on the Northeast Florida Regional Council; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Mason served on the Affordable Housing Ad-Hoc Committee, the
Legislative Policy Committee and the Ad-Hoc Regional Leadership Awards Selection
Committee; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Mason has served the Council and Northeast Florida citizens with great
distinction, devotion, and dedication; and

WHEREAS, his efforts on behalf of the Council and Northeast Florida will be missed.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the policy body of the Northeast Florida
Regional Council hereby commends Mr. Mason for his many contributions during his
tenure and expresses its sincere appreciation for his services.

Unanimously adopted by the Northeast Florida Regional Council in a regular meeting assembled in
the City of Jacksonuville, the third day of August, 2017.
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